
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  October 13, 2020 
  
To:  Pastors, deacons, directors of religious education, youth ministers, parish 

catechetical leaders and seminarians 
   
From:  Patricia DeJarnett, Ph.D., Associate Director, Office for Divine 

Worship 
 
Re: Webinar series on Liturgical Books 

           
 
The Federation of Diocesan Liturgical Commissions (FDLC) is delighted to 
announce a series of webinars featuring expert presenters, online chats and 
downloadable handouts. This premiere series will take place on Wednesdays 
from 1-2:15 p.m., from October 21 until March 10. The focus will be on the 
Liturgical Books.  
 
The information provided will be beneficial to your parishes, schools and 
formation programs, and it is FREE. 143 participants have already signed up!  
To register and for additional information, please visit: 
https://www.fdlc.org/formation 
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